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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

 The Sanborn Regional School District (Kingston and Newton, New 

Hampshire) is in compliance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act 

(AHERA). 

 

 The reports are placed on file at all school buildings.  Should you wish more 

information or to preview the materials, please contact Dr. Brian J. Blake, 

Superintendent,  SAU #17, 178 Main Street, Kingston, New Hampshire.  

Telephone (603) 642-3688             . 

 

 

       

 

 

 
 


